
  

What reports will be available?

The AIMSweb system will include several options in addition to the academic reports currently

offered within the system. Individual academic reports will have the option of displaying a

behavior tracker section; behavior-only reports for individual students will

also be available. For group reporting, there will be the ability to see group comparisons

showing both academics and behavior, as well as showing only behavior.
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